
Product Discontinuation Notice
June 5, 2024

Products Affected: G180-11 Fan Guard
Type of Change: Product Discontinuation, Replacement with new model

Discussion:
Engineering determined that a product improvement was required to improve the design of the
product regarding safety and compatibility with all Orion and competitor’s fan products. The new
design adds an additional protective ring and adjusts ring spacing to provide more protection of the
fan inlet and outlets.

Discontinued Part Numbers Replacement Part Numbers

G180-11 G180-12

G180-11/PK G180-12/PK
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